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Class News Monday 20th September 2021 

Year 4 

Maths – In Maths this week we will finish off our rounding work, with numbers up to 1000.  

We will go over estimation and adding and subtracting 100 and 1000.  Towards the end of 

the week we can start to look at the standard written methods for the four operations: 

addition, subtraction, multiplication and division.  

English – This week we will finish our poetry module with a free verse poem.  We will be 

moving onto persuasive writing but will start with subordinating conjunctions and noun 

phrases.  In guided reading we will be looking at vocabulary and considering synonyms.  

Spellings:     

   Accept 

• Except 

• Affect 

• Effect 

HOMOPHONE – sound the same but spelt differently. 

• Ball 

• Bawl 

• Berry 

• Bury 

• Minute 

• Natural 

• Naughty 

• Notice 

 

Foundation – In Art, the children will be introduced to the work of Lowry.  In Music the 

children enjoyed singing with Mr Manners.  This will be a regular singing lesson each 

Monday.  The children are learning a song for Harvest Festival.  In Computing the children 

have started to code and will be learning about ‘IF’ statements this week.  
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Homework 

The timestables test is linked to the timestables homework.  Children will move on to the 

next timestables once they can complete the test with speed and accuracy.  The test 

consists of 36 questions and the children should complete it in less than two minutes.   

Welcome Meeting 

Thank you to those who were able to attend the welcome meeting last Wednesday.  I didn’t 

receive any questions after the meeting.  If you do have any questions, please email me 

directly h.dewar@tssfirst.co.uk. 

Finally 

I was very impressed with the number of Year 4 children who put themselves forward for 

school council.  They all received a golden point for their short presentations to the class.  

The voting was extremely close.   

Mrs Helen Dewar 
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